
 
 
 
 
 
 

To: All Ongwanada Staff 
 
 

Date: December 19, 2024 

MEMO

 

Re:  Important Update: Relocation of Barclay Nurses and Staff Changes 
 

 
Please be informed that, effective December 23, Barclay Nurses will permanently 
relocate to Richard Street. As a result, Richard Street will become the second intensive 
support home, staffed with RPN/RN and CSW personnel. Meanwhile, Richard Street RC 
staff will permanently relocate to Barclay Street, which will now function as an RC/CSW 
home. The existing phone numbers and email addresses for both homes will remain 
unchanged. 
  
Makenzie Campbell will continue to supervise the complex care homes, while Kathryn 
Walton will assume the role of supervisor for the Barclay RC home. 


